Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clark
mif kee.
www.mitwatxee.gov January 17, 2007 Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk
Anna M. Kayde
6614 Vista Avenue

Wauwatosa, WI 53213
Dear Ms. Kayde:

This is to notify you that on January 2, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class
“D” Bartender license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On January 4, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Comimittee
recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 17,
2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of
City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee, nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common
Council approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen
(13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to deny your license based on nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of vour license fee, except for a $21 administrative
fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of
action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

oo Iicense Division
CCF 060333

Room 208, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukes, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone {414) 2B6-2221 FAX: {414) 286-3456,
Member, international Institute of Municipal Clerks,
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Mark A. Caplan
N67 W24969 Stonegate Court, No. 206
Sussex, WI 53089

Dear Mr. Caplan:

This is to notify you that on January 2, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be approved with a ten (10) day suspension based upon a police report.

On January 4, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal
application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that your
renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further notified that
the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 17, 2007
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee, nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
approved the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13) Ayes and two
(2) Excused to renew your license with a ten (10) day suspension.

Said suspension is 1o be in effect from 12:01 a.m. January 17, 2007 through midnight,

January 27, 2007,
Bt ol

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cer License Division
CCF 060833

Room 2056, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukes, Wisconsin  53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414} 286-3456.
Member, International institute of Municipal Clerks.
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Jesus Lopez
1300 West Mitchell Street
Milwaukee, W1 53204

Dear Mr. Lopez:

This is to notify you that on January 2, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “B”
Tavern license for the premises at 1500 West Mitchell Street (“El Gallo De Oro”) be
approved with a ninety (90) day suspension and that your Tavern Dance license not be
renewed based upon a police report.

On January 4, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern license in which the Commitiee recommended
that your renewal application be approved with a ninety (90) day suspension. The
Committee also recommended that your renewal application for your Tavern Dance license
be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider
the matter at its meeting of January 17, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin.  You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you
did not appear, nor did vou file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee,
nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common
Council amended the recommendation to returmn the matter to the Licenses Committee for

further proceedings by a vote of thirteen (13) aves and two (2) excused.

R NALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ly VOUrs,

ool License Division
{CCF 060833

Room 205, City Hali, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukes, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: {414) 286-3458,
Member, International Institute of Municipat Clerks.
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Dear Mr. Morris:

This is to notify you that on January 2, 2007 the City’s Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class
“D>” Bartender license be denied based upon nonappearance.

On January 4, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 17,
2007 commencing at 9:00 am. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of
City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. At that date, time and place vou did not appear, nor did you file writlen
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee, nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen
(13) Ayes and two (2) Excused to deny your license based on nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $21 administrative
fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of
action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

‘ery Yruly yours,
Lol o e 28

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
eo: License Division
CCF 060833

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3667. Phone {414} 286-222.1 EAX: {414} 2B8-3456.
Member, Internationsl institute of Municipal Clerks.
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2327 West Vine Street

Milwaukee, W1 53205
Dear Ms. Carter:

This is to notify you that on January 2, 2007 the City’s Licenses Commitiee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “B”
Tavern license for the premises at 3501 North 6" Street (“Gee Gee’s On 6™ Street™) be
approved with a ten (10) day suspension based upon a police report.

On January 4, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class “B” Tavern license in which the Committee recommended
that your renewal application be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. You were further
notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of
January 17, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third
floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections
to the report of the Licenses Committee, nor were you represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common
Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee by a vote of thirteen (13)
aves and two (2) excused to renew your Class “B” Tavern license with a ten (10) day
suspension.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 am. Febroary 1, 2007 and midnight
February 10, 2007.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

oo License Division
CCF 060833

Room 208, City Mall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX:{414) 286-3456.
Member, International institute of Municipal Clerks.



